
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

2019-2020 SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 
REMINDER!        
STO (Student Tuition Organization) Financial Aid Applications for the 2019-2020 school year MUST BE 
POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN APRIL 15, 2019.  
 
Saint James School scholarships are due into the school office by May 15, 2019.  
 
Applications for both are available in the school office as well as attached to this newsletter. Questions? Contact 
Mary Sue Marek, St. James Business Manager at mmarek@stjameswashington.org  or 319-653-3631. 
 

IOWA ASSESSMENTS NEXT WEEK!!!  
Next week and beyond (April 15-23) the Saint James School 2nd - 5th graders will be taking the Iowa 
Assessments! Parents will be receiving a daily testing schedule from their child’s teacher. It is very 
important for students to BE PRESENT FOR THE TEST. If a child is unavoidably absent s/he will, of 
course, make up the test. We simply ask that parents be mindful of the testing schedule when 
making appointments or making plans for their children. 
  
In an effort to support your children to do their very best on the tests, parents are asked to help their 
children with good test taking habits throughout the testing period. Such habits include: 

• adequate rest 
• a nutritious, brain healthy breakfast  
• a positive test taking attitude (do your best but don’t stress!) 

 
THANK YOU FOR HELPING OUR CHILDREN PUT FORTH THEIR  

BEST EFFORT IN EVERYTHING THEY DO! 
 

PLEASE CHECK OUT THE LETTER TO PARENTS ATTACHED TO THIS NEWSLETTER 

SHIELD CELEBRATION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Even with only 2 weeks of school in January, the SJS students STILL earned 1,054 SHIELD points bringing us 
to reaching 72% of our annual goal of 10,000. Congratulations to the January Notable Knights pictured above, 
left to right: Audrey Smith, Rochelle DeLaCruz—5th, Abby Phillips, Hunter Drollinger—4th, Marco Marcelino, 
Cecelia Mitchell—3rd, Max Peterson, Alexis Pacha—2nd, Mia Perez, Mitchel Mei—1st, Ryker Salas, Ryder 
Vittetoe—Kdg. In addition, the following students were selected by random drawing to choose SHIELD prizes: 
Manny Atlilano, Fiby Hernandez—Kdg, Lucas Atilano, Preston Laek—1st, Wyatt Greiner, Bennett Morrison—
2nd, Nathan Schrock, Jaxon Tinnes—3rd, Sarah Berdo, Therese Goebel—4th, Caleb Harvey, Blake Sheetz—5th.  



 

 
 

   

               

 
      
   
   
 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

Jesus, Joseph and Mary 

 
Mark Your 
Calendars 

 
April 15, 16, 17, 22, 23 

Iowa Tests----2nd-5th Grades 
 

April 17th  
School Board Mtg    6:30 p.m. 

 
April 18th  

Early Dismissal---12:55 p.m. 
 

April 19th  
NO SCHOOL--------GOOD FRIDAY 

 
April 22nd  

SCHOOL IN SESSION 
(Snow make-up day) 

 
April 23rd  

SIAC Mtg     6:30 p.m. 
 

April 26th 
8:25 a.m. Mass 

Mrs. Spears’ Family 
 

THE BIG EVENT--6-10 P.M.      
Washington Country Club 

 
April 28th  

1st Communion Masses 
9:00 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 

 
May 3rd  

8:25 a.m. Mass 
Ms. Baumert’s Family 

 
May 8th  

Early Dismissal…12:55 p.m. 
Playground Work Day 

 
May 10th   

8:25 a.m. Mass 
Clarahan/Marek Family 

 
 
 

May 15th  

HELP WANTED!!! 
♦ We are designating Wednesday, May 8th (an early dismissal) 

as a Playground Work Day!!! We will be  
♦ doing some painting, posting rules and  
♦ constructing a “kitchen band music” center. We  
♦ invite any and all parents wishing to help to  
♦ join us! Please contact Beth McBride if  
♦ you can help! REMEMBER…Many  
♦ hands make light work!!!  

 

SIAC MEETING RESCHEDULED 
 

The School Improvement Advisory Committee 
meeting will take place Tuesday, April 23trd 

@ 6:30 p.m. in the Conference Room. 

       
         At prayers this past Wednesday morning 
    we had a rousing game of SJS Staff Guess 
    Who one last holdover from Catholic 
    Schools Week. The task posed to staff 
    and students was to guess which staff 
    member by looking at childhood or baby 
    pictures. In sharing some of the fun… 
we’ll be sharing some of these pictures throughout the May newsletters. 
 
I wonder if this SJS staff  
member has to use  
dryer sheets everyday… 
 
 GUESS WHO?  



  

Dear Parents of 2nd through 5th graders: 
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4th & 5th Graders 

Heavenly Hosts 


